
Dear Amon: 

Supreme Headquarters 
Allied Powers Europe 
l March 1952 

Although last minute preparations for my departure 
on an official trip to Turkey and Greece are crewding 
my schedule, I have just realized that I have neglected 
until now thanking you for the February 10th issues of 
the Fort Worth Star-Telegram. I cannot personally 
subscribe to all the many complimentary things said 
about me in the editorial; nevertheless, I am grateful 
for such a generous expression of confidence and faith 
in my abilities. One thing is certain - I shall always 
be proud that I have a friend of the warmth and courage 
of Amon Carter; for I realize that it takes courage in 
the South to go full out for any other than an avowed 
Democrat. 

Thank you f.or sending the paper and, as always, warm 
personal regard. 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Post Office Box l 036 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Cordially, 
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SHAPE 
APO 55 
New York, N. Y. 

Mr. Amon G . Carter 
Post Office Box 1036 
Fort Worth, Texas 


